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August 10, 2004

Mr. Jay Burnham, City Attorney

City of Farmington

800 Municipal Drive 3%
Farmington, NM 87401-2663 via fax to (505) 599-T120.

Dear Mr. Burnham;

The Upper Colorado River Commission staff forwarded your August 5, 2004 letter
regarding the proposed Navajo-Gallup Water Supply Project to this office for response.

The Upper Colorado River Commission at its June 19, 2003 meeting adopted a
resolution regarding the use and accounting of Upper Basin water supplied to the Lower
Basin in New Mexico by the proposed Navajo-Gallup Water Supply Project. A copy of
the resolution is enclosed for you information.

The other item in your letter concerning transportation of water from New Mexico for use
in Arizona is covered by Article IX of the Upper Colorado River Basin Compact and a
copy of Article IX also is enclosed.

Let me know if more information would be useful.

Sincerely,

PM/EB:MdlettersPMutz
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August 9, 2004

Mr. Jay Burnham

City Attorney

City of Farmington

800 Municipal Drive

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 2663

Dear Mr. Burnham:

| am writing in response to your letter of August 5™. The Upper
Colorado River Commission, its advisers and staff have been fully briefed
about the Navajo-Gallup Water Supply Project by Philip B. Mutz,
Commissioner for the State of New Mexico. | have [oryvarded your
letter Lo Commissioner Mutz for a response.

Very Truly yours,
% ‘

Don A, Ostler, P.E.
Executive Director



